
RoadPeace
The national charity for road crash victims

You are invited to attend this event to remember the lives of those who have been killed
on our roads. 

Sunday 21st November 2021, 2.30pm
St Martin in the Bull Ring, Edgbaston Street, Birmingham B5 5BB. 

If you are able to attend please RSVP no later than Monday 8th November. During the
service we will display photos of those we have lost, and read out their names. If you
would like to remember your loved one in this way, please also submit names and
photographs, by Monday 8th November.
RSVP: lucie479@hotmail.com l 07852 109 658

World Day of Remembrance for
Road Traffic Victims
Birmingham and the Midlands

Supported by

mailto:lucie479@hotmail.com
http://www.roadpeace.org


World Day of Remembrance
The WDR for Road Traffic Victims is a globally recognised day, which always falls on the third Sunday of
November. The day was introduced to remember the millions killed on the roads around the world, and
to allow the bereaved to join together to reflect and remember the lives of those they loved.  The day is
also an opportunity to acknowledge the emergency services, and the tremendous work they do in
responding to road crashes and collisions.  

This service is open to people of all faiths, and people of no faith.  

You are welcome to arrive from 2pm onwards, the service of remembrance will start at 2.30pm.

This will be a time to reflect, remember and honour those we have lost.  

For those who wish to stay and share experiences with others from across the Midlands, light
refreshments will be available after the service.  

This service is organised by the RoadPeace West Midlands local group. For more information about local
activities and RoadPeace in general, please visit www.roadpeace.org or please see the RoadPeace West
Midlands Facebook page.

Please join us to remember those we have lost.

Please note this service will be filmed, and uploaded to YouTube.  If you do not wish to be in any of the
shots which will be filmed, please make this known to us on the day.

Covid-19:We politely request that all guests take a lateral flow test on the morning of 21st November, and that
anyone who has a positive test or any symptoms suggestive of Covid-19, does not attend.  Hand sanitiser will
be made available at the entrance to the church, and there will be space to adequately social distance.

http://www.roadpeace.org

